
-
.

ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)3716

January 30, 1987

1CAN018709

Mr. J. F. Stolz, Director
PWR Project Directorate No. 6
Division of PWR Licensing - B
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
PORV and Block Valve IST Program Status

Dear Mr. Stolz:

As requested in your letter dated July 3, 1986 (1CNA078604), we have added
the PORV (PSV-1000) and Block valve (CV-1000) to our ANO-1 IST Program
outline. This is to provide you with an updated status since our previous
letter dated August 13, 1986 (1CAN088606). Currently station procedures are
being revised to reflect these additions. We expect to have all procedure
revisions completed by March, 1987. At such time, we will submit the program
outline of these additions for your review.

Very truly yours,

'

. Ted Enos, Manager
Nuclear Engineerino and Licensing
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